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28/05/2025  23:39:032025/1706/P SUPPRT Belinda Hollway I am very supportive of this application. Instead of a run down empty store which had become an 

eyesore on a prominent part of West End Lane, we now have well-maintained building with a 

lovely small independent business. It complements the Saturday market well and enhances the 

character of the neighbourhood, providing something new and a bit different. I vet much hope 

the council approves this application.
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